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For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого информационного бюллетеня, 
у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность 
сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик (360)318-1347 или,  Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо 
за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 

Mid-way through the first month of school – how is it going?  I would love to hear back from you!   

 

Staying connected is so important – the school hopes to use these social media platforms to keep you 

informed and have an opportunity for you to share in our community.  Do note, that if you do join our 

platforms, we will encourage: positive interactions, no student names posted, and remembering that these 

sites are for the PCSNW Community. I would like to invite you to be a part of our Social Media platforms: 

 

Click on this link to join our Facebook Page: 
 https://www.facebook.com/pcsnw.org  
 
Click on this link to follow our Instagram Page: 
https://www.instagram.com/providencechristianschoolnw/  
 
Click on this link to join our Twitter Page:  
https://twitter.com/PCSNW1  

 

Other Wednesday Words: 

1. We have fundraisers that help our school stay financially stable.  I’d like to bring two to your attention: 

a. https://smile.amazon.com/ is an opportunity for you to use your Amazon account and donate a 

percentage of what you purchase – back to PCSNW!  It connects with your current Amazon 

account and works the same – but if you log in using Amazon Smile, you can choose a charity 

(Providence Christian School NW) and some funds head our way at no expense to you!   

b. ShopWithScrip (https://shop.shopwithscrip.com/Login) is an eGift card or “plastic” gift card 

program where you can purchase gift cards and a percentage goes to the school. This program 

requires a parent volunteer or two to make it successful…if you are interested, please let Scott 

know!  If you have done this before or would like to start ordering, our enrollment code is: 

F11LE92969691 (Please let Scott know if you ordered – so that he can process it quickly) 

2. Thanks for those who stepped forward to help with outside duty, cleaning, and donating!  We still 

need outside supervisors (Mondays @ 2:15-2:30, Wednesdays @ 9:45-10 & 2:15-2:30, Thursdays 

@12:20-12:45) and Cleaners (Wednesdays & Thursdays – classroom cleaners – 1 spot on each day) 

3. We have had our first Drama Club & Worship Club this week and it looks like we have enough 

interest for them to continue for the remainder of the semester.  We could use a parent helper on 

Tuesdays for the Worship Club – please let Mr. Wick know if you are interested! 

 

Blessings to you! 

Scott 

 

 

 

Wednesday 

Words 

“May the Lord give strength to his people!  May the Lord bless his people with peace!” 

Psalm 29: 11 
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